High Ercall News 8 – 4.11.22



Contact Details:

School Office 01952 387570

Head email: h2051@taw.org.uk
Admin email: a2051@taw.org.uk

Twitter: Follow us on @HighErcallPri



Welcome back!

We hope you had a lovely half term break. It has been lovely to welcome the children back into school this week—and get busy straight back into our learning! There are some new diary dates in the calendar, so please make a

note of events including our support to national fundraising.

School dinner money

It has come to my attention that there are still ongoing difficulties with paying online for school dinners and payments not being recognised. The catering team at T&W are aware and are trying to rectify the situation. It is not a school system so unfortunately as a school we are not able to address the issue directly—only through T&W.

Children in Need

Come together with BBC Children in Need and join The Great SPOTacular!



This year the big day will be taking place on Friday 18th November!

The children can **wear something / anything spotty** alongside their school uniform with a **£1 donation** to support Children in Need.

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week?

In Class 5 they have been learning about meditation and practising musical performance.

Class 4 have been busy with their science—learning

about forces.





Class 3—drama in science!



Class 2 have been finding out about Diwali



School Uniform—Baker & Son Schoolwear, Wellington

Our new uniform supplier is now up and running and ready to receive orders. Please use our website for the link or follow below: https://www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/your-school/high-ercall-primary-school/







Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective, Resourceful

Well done to:



Class 1: Tallulah—being resilient



Class 2: Olly—being resilient



Class 3: Kit—being resilient



Class 4: Erin—being reflective



Class 5: Ffion—being resourceful

Parent—teacher conversations

A letter has been sent home today with details for booking parent—teacher meetings online. This is a chance for you to look at your child's work and talk to their teacher.

It is really important to us that we see ALL our families to celebrate achievements and talk about next steps. Please book on or call the office for help.